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Greetings from the Georgia Family Reunion Committee:

 

     First, we would like to thank everyone who came to the reunion and helped make it a success.  Congratulations to everyone who worked so hard on planning and organizing the reunion, Job Well Done.  We really enjoyed having the family together one more time.  Next year we are trying to have better planning and participation.  If you have any suggestions on what you want to do for next year please contact our committee president Mr. Adrian Davis at 478-933-5045 or our vice president Mr. Stewart Merrell at 478-552-1003. 

      We want to remind everyone of our reunion dues of $10 per month or $120 per year per household.  Please send checks or money orders only.  Make it out to the Merrell Family Reunion.  Dues can be sent to Shanona Warthen at 13415 Highway 68 South, Tennille, Ga, 31089.  We also want to thank our new kitchen committee for the excellent work they provided on July 3, 2004.  The kitchen committee members are: Mrs. Barbara Davis, Mrs. Barbara Merrell, and Mrs. Diane Davis.  If you have any suggestions for food please contact Mrs. Barbara Davis at 478-933-5045.  At the reunion we selection a contact person from every state, we selected Mr. Bill Burden for Florida and Mrs. Brenda Miller and Bernard Merrell for Philadelphia.

      We would like to thank everyone who participated in the rifle; we were able to pay for the elder t-shirts.  Since it was a success, we will have one next year to help pay for the elder reunion fees, so look forward to bigger and better surprises.  If there is anyone who would like to join the Georgia Family Reunion Committee, we will have a meeting every month on the last Saturday at 6 o’clock pm at Mr. Richard Merrell’s home in Oconee, GA.  

     Once again, thank you for attending the reunion and helping us make it a success.

The Merrell Family Reunion Committee

